
Find related information to help you prepare your letter about Canada’s law on Medical Assistance in 
Dying at www.TheEFC.ca/Euthanasia 

Find your MP’s contact information using your postal code at 
https://www.ourcommons.ca/Members/en/search 

  

Sample letter/email for concerned citizens 
 
[date] 
 
 
Dear [MP’s name], 
 
I am one of your constituents and I am very concerned about Bill C-7 and the changes to 
Canada’s law on medical assistance in dying (MAID).  
 
Canadians living with disabilities and chronic illness, as well as other vulnerable people, already 
have difficulty getting the support they need to live. Removing the end of life requirement from 
the MAID law puts these Canadians at even greater risk.  
 
I oppose changes to remove safeguards from the MAID law for those whose death is 
foreseeable, like the 10-day reflection period, the ability to consent at the time of death or the 
requirement for two independent witnesses. I urge you to keep these safeguards.  
 
It is essential that the government protect vulnerable Canadians from abuse and harm. I urge 
you to reintroduce an end of life requirement in the MAID law. 
 
Also, please add specific, meaningful conscience protection for healthcare workers and 
institutions to Bill C-7.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
[your name] 
[your address] 


